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Dear Friend of Etna Library,

March 15, 2013

The library has been a buzz of excitement and activity this winter. The foundation has been poured and
the timber frame and walls are soon to be put in place for the handicapped accessible Etna Library
addition. The parking lot and walks are prepared and ready to be paved. The landscaping will also be
completed once warm weather arrives and the bulk of the construction work is complete.

The budget that we initially set for this project will cover the expenses of the exterior of the building and
a basic level of interior finish, but the Library trustees and staff have worked with the project architect
to add some special touches that will result in an addition that truly complements the historic beauty of
the original library. Our goal is to raise an additional $15,000 in the next few months. This money will
allow for the use of plaster finish in the building, will provide for significantly upgraded and
architecturally appropriate lighting fixtures, and will provide for an upgraded quality of interior finish
details.

Would you please consider a gift to the Etna Library? Every donation will be well used to help us reach
our goal of making the library attractive, welcoming and accessible to all in the community. Thank you
for considering this request.

barbara
Barbara Prince, Librarian

Prince
Etna Library Trustees
Betsy Storrs
Kim Wilson

Ginger Boitnott

Sincerely,


